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Woodfibre LNG Project at SWIYAT  

Access to Land & Resources  

Comments from Squamish Nation Members Some Points to Consider

The LNG facility may restrict access to Howe 
Sound

Access to the Woodfibre site has been 
limited since the Woodfibre Pulp and Paper 
Mill closed in 2006

Potential security measures at facility may 
impact Squamish Nation access to hunting, 
fishing, canoeing, cedar harvesting, visiting Wild 
Spirit Places, exploration, etc

Woodfibre LNG will develop an Access 
Management Plan to the Project area for 
construction and operations periods

Squamish Nation members may not be able to 
practice their Aboriginal rights because of 
increased activity during construction and 
operation of the Project

As a condition of its Environmental 
Certificate from Canada, Woodfibre LNG 
must consult with Aboriginal groups about 
access issues before it starts construction

Information from Squamish Nation Traditional 
Land Use Studies needs to be incorporated into 
plans

As a condition of its Environmental 
Certificate from the Squamish Nation, 
Woodfibre LNG must provide “controlled and 
safe access to Squamish Nation members to 
practice Aboriginal Rights in surrounding 
area, and Woodfibre will support Squamish 
Nation in securing additional Crown land 
outside the Project control zone to develop 
trails, small vessel moorages, camp, and huts, 
to allow Squamish Nation members to 
exercise their rights


